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Comments: I am categorically opposed to a continuation of 19th century grazing practices on public lands. This

type of government welfare at the expense of wildlife particularly grizzly bears is unacceptable.

The should absolutely never be any expansion of the incidental take of grizzly bears so that cattle can graze on

public lands.

Furthermore all carcasses should be removed from public lands upon discovery. To allow them to remain is a

public nuisance, which attracts scavengers and perpetuates bears having a taste for livestock.

WGFD staff have privately told me that the excessive number of bovine carcasses on grazing allotments is a real

magnet for grizzly bears and ultimately  causes additional removal of bears and creates more problem bears.

 

For far too long now native plants and wildlife have been sacrificed to the ravenous needs of the cattle industry, it

is time for 21st Century land science based management.

 

 


